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U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson will travel to Beijing September 28 —
October 1 to meet with senior Chinese leaders. Secretary Tillerson will
discuss a range of issues, including the President’s planned travel to the
region, the denuclearization of the Korean Peninsula, and trade and
investment. Secretary Tillerson’s visit to China reaffirms the
Administration’s commitment to further broaden and enhance U.S. economic and
security interests in the Asia-Pacific region.

Follow Secretary Tillerson’s travel via @StateDept on Twitter and go to the
Department’s Flickr account for the latest trip photos. Stay connected at
https://blogs.state.gov/engage, and keep track of all of the Secretary’s
travels at https://www.state.gov/secretary/2017travel/index.htm.
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